

## **Rotary Works Foundation**

**Growing Hearts Across the World** 

P.O. Box 1571 La Crosse, WI 54602-1571

## Greetings fellow Rotarians:

I am pleased to announce the official "kick off" to the Centennial Year of Rotary in La Crosse at the April 18, 2019 meeting. The program for the April 18th meeting will involve updates and discussions from each of the Centennial committees. This promises to be an exciting year for Rotary in our club and our community.

Meanwhile, the Centennial Fundraising Committee has been making excellent progress. Through in-kind support, the total cost of the garden project has been dramatically reduced. This, along with the amount of funds raised this far, has put us in an excellent position to meet our goal.

Because this is the Centennial project for our club and Rotary in La Crosse, it is important that we have 100% participation including fundraising for the garden project. To the many members who have contributed thus far...thank you! To those that have yet to contribute, please consider making your contribution by the Kickoff meeting on April 18th. You may make a contribution through cash, check or credit card. You may also specify your pledge amount on a pledge card, and Lyn will add your pledge to your regular quarterly bill. There is no minimum specified contribution...we are asking for support at whatever level is right for you. Those unable to make either of these options may be receiving a follow up call after April 18th.

Please contact me, or Lee Rasch, Chair of the Centennial Fundraising Committee, if you have any questions.

Best wishes in service!

Todd